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January 28, 2020
VIA FEDERAL-EXPRESS
Christine Burke, Board Secretary
Borough of Atlantic Highlands

100 First Avenue

Atlantic Highlands, NJ 07716


Re:
Evergreen Builders, LLC



Lot Line Adjustment / Minor Subdivision Application



146 Wesley Avenue (Block 37, Lot 16)



144 Wesley Avenue (Block 37, Lot 17)



Atlantic Highlands, NJ

Dear Ms. Burke:

Please be advised I am writing to you on behalf of Evergreen Builders, LLC.  In that regard, I would ask that you please note the following:
1. Evergreen Builders is the Owner of the 2 properties, as referenced above.  
2. Per my prior communications with Borough Officials, I have been advised that the 2 Lots have not merged.

3. The Applicant’s representatives are proposing a Lot Line Adjustment, to be effectuated through a Minor Subdivision.

4. Such a proposal will require Subdivision and Variance Approval.

5. In furtherance thereof, enclosed please find the following:

a. 3 copies of an Application for Development Permit;
b. 3 copies of an Application Checklist;

c. An Original and 2 copies of a W-9 Form;
d. 18 copies of a Variance Application Package; 

e. 18 copies of a Subdivision Plan, prepared by Kee Engineering Enterprises, Inc., dated October 15, 2019; and
f. 18 copies of a Narrative of Intent. 

6. Given the nature of the proposed relief, I am respectfully requesting a Waiver of any other submission requirements.
7. I would ask that you please calculate the appropriate application / escrow fees and thereafter, I shall arrange for the Applicant’s representatives to submit the same.
8. If acceptable, I would ask that you please arrange for a Denial Letter to be issued and I would also ask that you please arrange for the Application to be deemed complete as quickly as possible and thereafter scheduled for a Public Hearing.


Thank you for your attention – and, as always, I look forward to working with you.





Very truly yours,






Kevin E. Kennedy

KEK/dmp
Z:\KevinKennedyLaw\Land Use\Evergreen Builders (Atlantic Highlands)-Lot Line Adj\011620 Burke variance submission.doc 
Encl.

cc:
Joseph Hoffman (e-mail), w/o encl.


Robert T. Kee, Jr., P.E., P.L.S. (RTKIII@kee-engineering.com), w/o encl.

